
 
QUICK QUIZ 

 
1. Would you like a day of rewarding 
Civic Engagement?  

__ Definitely  
__ Maybe  
__ No  

2. Would you like to make a 
difference in your community?  
 
__ Definitely  
__ Maybe  
__ No  
If any of your answers to the Quick 
Quiz included at least one 
“Definitely” or “Maybe” you should 
contact your supervisor today about 
becoming a part of the White County 
Employee Poll Worker Team!  

 

UPCOMING ELECTION DATES? 

 

2024 Election 
Date 

Election  
Contest Name 

March 12  Presidential Preference 
Primary (PPP) 

May 21 General Primary 

November 5 General Election 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOARD MEMBERS 
Chairperson 
Louise Nix 

Vice Chairperson 
Todd Marks 

Secretary 
Russell Mobley 

Members 
Mike Mays 

Lorie Crumley 

 

STAFF 

Jody Davis 
Supervisor of Elections 

Derek LaPerriere 
Chief Registrar 

Imogene Palmer 
Deputy Registrar/Filling Officer 

Brandon Freeman 
Election Technician 
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BECOME A MEMBER OF THE 
WHITE COUNTY EMPLOYEE 

POLL WORKER TEAM 
 

 

 

 
 
 
  

 

 

    Scan to sign up  



WHAT IS THE 
WHITE COUNTY 

EMPLOYEE 
POLL WORKER 

PROGRAM? 
The White County Employee 
Poll Worker Program is a Board 
of Elections and Registration 
approved and White County 
sanctioned program that 
encourages employees to serve 
as poll workers, as needed, on 
Election Day and make a 
difference in their community.  
Employees must have the 
approval of their supervisor in 
order to participate. 

WHAT WILL I DO? 

As a White County Employee Poll 
Worker, you will: 

 Be participate in a four hour 
training to qualify to work as a 
Poll Worker. 

 Be on standby to work as a 
Poll Worker if the department 
has last minute cancellations. 

 

WHAT ARE THE BENEFITS? 
The program is open to any 
outgoing, friendly, customer oriented 
employee. It is intended to provide the 
flexibility of having trained force of 
workers willing to step in if called to 
assist the county to conduct elections; 
enabling citizens to have smooth and 
efficient experience at the polls.  

Benefits include:  

 The reward of contributing to 
your community in a 
meaningful way.  

 Employees are given a day of 
Administrative Leave and are 
not charged a day of vacation.  

 Employees will receive a 
stipend from the Board of 
Elections for their service. 

 $25 for attending training 

 $160 for serving on 
Election Day. 

WHAT SHOULD I EXPECT? 
If you are called upon to serve, 
(normally between one to two days 
ahead of the Elections): 

 Poll Workers arrive at the 
polling location at 6:00 AM to 
begin the day.  

 Close the polls and pack up 
the election equipment, normally, 
until 8:00 PM  
 

HOW WILL I BE TRAINED? 
Sign up at 
https://white.ballotda.com/en/register 

 Sign up as a WC Employee  

 Sign up for and attend Poll 
Worker training (multiple 
classes are offered) 

 

 

Scan to sign up 

 

REQUIREMENTS TO SERVE 
 16 Years of age or older.  

 Citizen of the US  

 Must be able to read, write 
and speak the English language.  

 Cannot be a convicted felon.  

 No public official or a 
candidate for public office may 
serve as a poll worker.  

 Cannot be an immediate 
relative of a candidate appearing 
on ballot where you are assigned 
to work.  
 


